Dear Guests,
We are pleased you have joined us on a Bahamian cruise.

Recently, the Bahamian Government announced they would begin charging a 7.5%
Value Added Tax (VAT) on most goods and services purchased ashore in The Bahamas.
As a result, effective January 1, 2015, Guests will begin to notice the 7.5% VAT added to
purchases made ashore in The Bahamas. This Value Added Tax also applies to
purchases made on Disney’s Castaway Cay, including spa services, merchandise,
beverages and most rentals, including Beach Cabanas. Costs incurred on certain
components of Port Adventures are also subject to this VAT, so Guests may expect a
slight increase in the total cost of these experiences.

It is important to point out that, at this time, the Value Added Tax does not apply to
shipboard purchases.

Should you have any questions regarding this new Bahamian VAT, please visit Guest
Services, located on Deck 3, Mid-ship.

Sincerely,

Cast & Crew
Disney Cruise Line



